
 

Monday, 4 Onerahtohko:wa/May 2009 
The following is a synopsis of the latest Council Meeting  

 
Chiefs Attendance  
In – Chiefs Mike Delisle Jr., Mike Bush, Martin Leborgne, Rhonda Kirby, Kenneth McComber, 
Peggy Mayo-Standup, Marvin (Melvin) Zacharie, Warren Lahache. 
 
Also present: OCC Chief of Staff Michael O’Brien, Executive Director Alana Goodleaf-Rice, Jean 
Pommainville (Legal Services). 
 
Out – Chiefs Johnny Montour (medical), John Dee Delormier (medical), Peter Paul (sick day). 
 
Housekeeping: 
  
Land Allotment 
 
Travel 
Chiefs Martin Leborgne, Mike Bush and Kenneth McComber will be attending the Iroquois 
Caucus in Ottawa from 6 to 8 Onerahtohko:wa/May. Chief Warren Lahache will attend a meeting 
of the AFNQL Re: Consultation and Accommodation from 5-8 Onerahtohko:wa/May. All expected 
to return to the office on Monday, 11 Onwerahtohko:wa/May. 
 
Discussion: INAC Ray Hatfield Letter 
Chief & Council are strategizing and preparing a plan of action. Response letter to Hatfield/INAC 
is to be written and sent as soon as possible. Community is to be informed immediately. 
 
Request from Community Member re: Term Report 
Grand Chief Delisle agrees to prepare a Term Report (as requested by a community member) 
and suggests similar reports be prepared by individual chiefs. Also suggests possible Term 
Report for entire Chief & Council. 
 
Discussion: Possible Purchase of Land 
To be further discussed at MCK Informal Session. 
 
Discussion: CSST/MSI Issue 
To be further discussed at MCK Informal Session. 
 
Discussion: Disposal of Cattle Carcasses 
A situation has arisen re: disposal of carcasses on a private farm. This will be addressed. 
 
The following agenda item was discussed: 
  
RFD: QKR Relationship – Document Review 
Presence of Melanie Gilbert, Lanny Jacobs, David Lahache. Changes made to draft documents. 
These changes will be discussed with Quebec’s representatives.  
 
The meeting adjourned at 10:35 am. 
 
 


